
Dear SISSOKO PENDA, 

I am pleased to inform you that submitted abstract titled: “Evaluation of the Vulnerability 

of climate change on Millet and Sorghum system, and of Adoption of New technologies” 

has been accepted for the 6th International Scientific Agriculture Symposium “Agrosym 

2015” which will be held on Jahorina mountain (Bosnia), 15-18 October 2015.  

  

Some comments you can find below so please take them into consideration to change 

abstract when you submit the full text. Please note that the deadline for the full paper 

submission is 10th of July 2015. 

  

Please note that organizers reserve right to eventually change type of presentation (oral 

to poster or vice-verse) for each paper in programme depending of full paper quality and 

organizing issues.  

  
If you need any additional information please feel free to contact me. 
  
I am looking forward to meet you in Bosnia! 
  
Best regards,                               
  
Dr Sinisa Berjan 
Secretary of the “Agrosym 2015” 
 

 

Review: 
The Abstract is not written according to the given instructions on the official 
Symposium website.  Official Symposium language is English and French version 

is not needed.  
Authors: Full names of authors should be written on one line separated by 

comma and their affiliations below names (not in footnote and not in French). 
Please mark the corresponding author.  
Single space should be used.  
Keywords: Please add up to max. 5 keywords. 

 

Furthermore, I would like to invite authors to refer to the Instructions for writing 
abstracts: 
http://www.agrosym.rs.ba/agrosym_2013/agrosym_jahorina/agrosym_2015_Ins

tructions_for_writing_abstract.pdf 

Title: Should be written UPPERCASE.  
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